
From: <Tombrittan@aol.com> 

To: <dlstockton@msn.com>; <Avibuff@aol.com>; <tjwil@ecn.purdue.edu>; 

<HSMHutton@cs.com>; <S.P.Adams@btinternet.com>; <tupa@comcast.net>; 

<livo@mail2me.com.au>; <peter.nash@montsale.freeserve.co.uk>; 

<jbaugher@worldnet.att.net>; <saug@cei.net>; <jimleddy@earthlink.net>; 

<Craigb@hn.ozemail.com.au>; <chris.gregg@389thbg.net>; <alblue@cvn.net>; 

<stephen.riordan@comcast.net> 

Cc: <Webmaster@carpetbaggerops.org> 

Subject: Re: Fw: Lumbering Liz or Bucket "O" Bolts 

Date: Tuesday, July 15, 2003 11:05 AM 

 

Dan, 

 

My apologies to Tom E and you. Sorry, don't know what happened regarding 

the  

reply. 

 

B-24HNite-15 FO 42-52578 BUCKET O' BOLTS had call letter Q in 857th BS 

from  

between 6 Nov & 6 Dec 44 until 27/28 Feb 45 when it was damaged by 

fighters and  

flak and made an emergency landing at Woodbridge. It was repaired there  

between 28 Feb & 5 Apr 45 and then flew a couple of operations as W in 

858th BS.  

Thereafter its call letter was changed to E and it was RZI on 9 Jul 45. 

 

I believe that LUMBERING LIZ was its original name in 487th BG. 

 

Tom. 

  


